
Southern New England Computer ServicesSouthern New England Computer ServicesSouthern New England Computer ServicesSouthern New England Computer Services    
601 Great Road, North Smithfield RI   &  39 Greenville Ave, Johnston RI 
 
The 1st Computer store to regularly advertise in the Bargain Buyer!! (Let the others follow!    

We are your local I.T. department!                                             

Our business department techs have all gone through the HIPAA Certification Program. 

If you allow people to work on your computer or network that are not HIPAA certified, 
then you are not in compliance with the current HIPAA federal regulations. We can help 
you get in compliance with the right virus protection, business class routers with built in 
firewalls and the right network security protocols to get you in compliance right away. All 

of our techs are professionally background checked and have been with us for years.  

We service many practices from physical therapy, dentists, urgent cares, internal medicine, 
eye care and many more. We can offer references from many of today’s top doctors so 
you feel comfortable choosing us as your local I.T. solution. We work hand in hand with 
many of the top medical software companies and can be your savior by dealing with them 

for you. 

When it comes to service we have 2 fully stocked stores, 2 full times staffs, 3 onsite 
trucks, a separate business department, retail and hardware departments, remote support 
department and phone support specialists. Service with our company is always prompt, 

professional and courteous. 

  

North Smithfield 
Phone: 401-762-0660 
Hours: M-F 10-7 Sat. 10-5 
 
Johnston Store 
Phone:  401-354-7544 
Hours: M-F 9-6  Sat. 9-5 
 
WWW.SNECSLLC.COM 

service@snecsllc.com 

Give us a call today and we can setup a free onsite evaluation. We 

will take the time to show you how easy it is to get into compliance 

and you will always have the support you need when you need it. 

Does your practice 

keep patient records? 

If the answer is “Yes” 

then I hope your 

computer support 

people are HIPAA 

Certified! 


